
Principal’s Update 

Term 2 Week 1 

1st May 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back for Term 2. I genuinely hope you all had a wonderful break with your children.  

National Consistent Collection of Data - School Students with Disability (NCCD) 

Important aspects of our Learning Support for students with specific needs are the adjustments 

made for these students on a daily basis.  These adjustments must be recorded on the NCCD website 

to show the level of support required by individual students.  Information on the collection of this 

data is attached. 

Mother’s Day Breakfast, Liturgy, Stall and High Tea 

Please join us for the annual Mother’s Day breakfast brought to you by the staff of St Cecilia’s on 

Friday 10th May. Bacon and egg sandwiches, juice, tea and coffee will be served from 7:45am. 

This will be followed by our Mother’s Day Liturgy in the school Hall at approx. 8:45am. 

The Mother’s Day High Tea will also be on Friday 10th May from 12:30 – 2:30pm. This is organised by 

the Year 6 parents. The flyer with further information on this is attached. 

The Mother’s Day Stall is on Friday 10th as well. These are the items available. Please encourage 

your child to have a few choices as they may not get the one they pick due to limited numbers of 

each. All children will be able to purchase one item at $5 each however, if there are any leftover 

items they may purchase a second or third if you wish.  

 

 

 

 



 

Morning Supervision 

 

Please remember that supervision of students does not begin until 8:15am. For the safety of your 

children please don’t drop them to school before this time. If you need to bring them to school 

before 8:15am then you may need to book them into before school care. The contact person and 

number for Busy Bees Out of School Hours Care is Brenda on 0417 345 418. 

School Uniform 

The weather has been quite warm for this time of the year so the children may continue to wear 

their summer uniform for a few more weeks. Alternatively they may prefer to wear their winter 

uniform. We simply ask that your child wears either the full summer or full winter uniform and not a 

combination of both.  We will let you know when we would like all children to be in the winter 

uniform.  As in previous years, boys may wear their short sleeve school shirt with their long pants 

during winter if they prefer. 

School Photos 

School photo day was today. Orders can be placed online till next Wednesday 8th May without a late 
fee. 
 

Neighbourhood Parking  

Can we please remind you to be respectful of our neighbours and the law and only park in the 

correct places. Please keep all driveways clear.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Yvette Owens 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

MOTHER’S DAY HIGH TEA 

The Year 6 Mother’s Day High Tea is on again and we would love as many of you 

to join us as possible. We invite all Mothers, Grandmothers, Aunties or friends 

to celebrate Mother’s Day and to raise money for their children’s graduation  

Friday 10th May  

St Cecilia’s School Hall 

12.30pm – 2.30pm 

Cost $20 Adult 

$5 Under School Age 
 

RSVP Monday 6th May (Money and slip below to be returned to the office) 

Included in the cost will be a welcome drink, ticket into lucky door raffle, a 

selection of homemade savoury (sandwiches, quiches, pies, sausage rolls) and 

sweet (cakes, slices, biscuits) items and unlimited tea, coffee and juice. 

We look forward to welcoming and spoiling you on this day. 

Year 6 Class Parents 

 

 

Name:____________________________________________ 

Childs Name: ___________________________   Class: _____ 

Adults: _____ @ $20 = _____ (I have enclosed this amount) 

Children: ____ @ $5 = ______ (I have enclosed this amount) 

Dietary Requirements: _________________________________ 



 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 


